
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

August 1st, 2024 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC REVIEW 
INTEGRATED RESOURCE PLAN 

 
The Western Area power Administration requires the District to prepare and 
submit a five (5) year power resource plan. 
 
The District will hold a regular board meeting on September 3rd, 2024 at 1:30 
p.m. in the District Board Room.  The Board of Directors will consider and 
approve its Integrated Resource Plan at that time. 
 
The final Integrated Resource Plan will be available to the public thirty (30) days 
prior to the meeting.  Written comments regarding the Integrated Resource Plan 
will be accepted anytime prior to or at the meeting.  Public comments will be 
accepted at that time. 
 
For further information, or to obtain a copy of the Integrated Resource Plan, 
please contact Elston K. Grubaugh, General Manager 928-785-3351. 


